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Subject: Response to Accreditation Mock Assessment Findings

Attachments: Accreditation Mock Assessment Response 020501.doc

Attached is a proposed response to BBR concerning the agency's mock assessment. Many of the findings do not address 
issues at DMV. I tried to respond to any that may in some way affect DMV. Let me know if you would like any changes for 
BBR.

Marcia
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